
DATE: 6th SEPTEMBER 2017 

KHDA PARENT-SCHOOL CONTRACT –URGENT 

ALL parents are urgently required to sign the Parent 

School Contract ( remotely through your electronic device 

). You will have received an email from KHDA which 

contains the steps required to complete signing the 

contract. PLEASE NOTE THAT CHILDREN WHOSE 

PARENTS HAVE NOT SIGNED THE CONTRACT WILL NOT 

BE PERMITTED TO ATTEND SCHOOL ON THE 10th OF 

SEPTEMBER 2017 UNTIL THE CONTRACT HAS BEEN 

SIGNED. The school will incur huge fines from KHDA if due 

process is not followed. Parents having any difficulty may 

approach the school’s administration tomorrow or on 

Saturday, 9th September 2017.  


